
 

7 May 2014 

RE: YALE MUN CONFERENCE  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Thank you for allowing your son or daughter to attend the Yale MUN Conference at 
Fudan Crowne Plaza from 14 -18 May. We will be providing a bus to pick up and drop off 
at school and Gubei. Students may also take personal transportation.  On Wednesday 
and Thursday, the bus will be collecting students at 7:00am from school and then 7:20am 
from Gubei. On Friday, Saturday and Sunday we will be collecting students from school 
at 8:00am and from Gubei at 8:20am. We will be leaving the conference at 7:30pm except 
on Sunday when we will leave at 2:00pm. I expect it will take around an hour to return to 
school depending on traffic. 
 
Food will be provided, but students may wish to bring some money or some snacks too. 
Students should wear formal attire, not school uniform.  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip to secondary reception as soon as possible.  If 
you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at, 
r-kernaghan@bisspuxi.com 

 

With best wishes, 

Rebecca Kernaghan 
EAL Teacher (Secondary) 

REPLY SLIP: YALE MUN CONFERENCE 14 – 18  May 

Please return to secondary reception as soon as possible, for the attention of Ms 
Kernaghan. 

Please tick:  

� I will arrange personal transport to and from Fudan Crowne Plaza 

� My son/daughter will travel on the school bus and be collected from BISS Puxi. 
� My son/daughter will travel on the school bus to and from the Conference and will 

travel independently home from BISS Puxi. 
� My son/daughter will travel on the school bus to and from the Conference and will 

travel independently home from Gubei. 
 
Parent/ Guardian name: __________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s signature________________________________ 

Contact phone number ____________________________________ 


